
Hawkeye Bike Club
                                                      Executive Board Meeting

         Marion Public Library
                Monday, June 17, 2013 at 7:00 p.m.

                   

The President called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with the following members in attendance:  David Turzai 
(President), Mark McDowell, (Treasurer), Mark Dimke (Touring Director), and Kay Nelson (Secretary).

*Secretary's Report:  The minutes were read and approved.  The motion was made by    
Mark Dimke and seconded by Mark McDowell.  Motion carried.

    
*Treasurer's Report:  Membership receipts from May 1, 2013 to June 17, 2013 was $115.00    and a 
water bottle at a cost of $10.00 resulting in a total income of $125.00.  The expense of    $2.70 was  for 
electronic e-check membership fee.

*Webmaster Report:  No report available. 

*Swine Trek:   Plans are still in the process regarding the church. 

*Racing Report:  No report available.

*RAGBRAI:  No report available.  

*Touring Report:  It is hoped the weather will cooperate for the riders.
  

*Old Business:  Checking locations in the county for Share the road signs to be installed.  
  

*New Business:   A discussion was held pertaining to a RAGBRAI memento. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m.  The next meeting is scheduled for 7:00 p.m. on Monday, July 8,  2013 at 
the Marion Public Library, Marion, Iowa.

Respectfully submitted,
Kay Nelson
Secretary  


